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INVITATION TO OBSERVERS 
 

102nd Session of the International Coffee Council  
(17 – 20 March 2009), London 

 
 
 
 
The Executive Director of the International Coffee Organization has the honour to extend an 
invitation to you to attend, in an observer capacity, the 102nd Session of the International 
Coffee Council from 17 to 20 March 2009.  The first plenary meeting of the Council will 
commence at 09.30 on Wednesday, 18 March. The meeting will be held at the headquarters 
of the International Coffee Organization, 22 Berners Street, London.   
 
A copy of the Convocation giving details of meetings open to observers is attached, together 
with draft Agendas and a Guide containing information on arrangements, hotels and a map 
showing the location of the ICO.  Documents for the meetings are posted on the ICO website 
(www.ico.org) as they become available. 
 
If you or your representative wish to accept this invitation, you are kindly requested to inform 
the Executive Director either in writing or by completing and returning the form attached to 
the Convocation to the Secretariat no later than 21 February 2009. 
 
Please note that badges (which are required for security purposes) can only be issued on 
receipt of written communications. 
 
Mr Néstor Osorio 
Executive Director 
International Coffee Organization 
22 Berners Street 
London W1T 3DD 
England 
Tel.: +44 (0) 20 7612 0600 
Fax:  +44 (0) 20 7612 0630 
Email: info@ico.org 
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